
Fwd Owen Harmer

Michelle, 

I just wanted to let you and Ms. Denise know that Owen had an excellent first 
day of school. He was so excited to tell me everything. I was pleasantly 
surprised by the Daily Report, it held answers to almost all my questions that 
he won't normally provide me. 

I was so thrilled when we sat down for stories this evening and after we had 
read him his stories, I asked him to read me the book that he made at school. 
He hesitated at first, but then "read" the whole thing to me from memory. He 
was so proud of himself and we were so proud of him too. What a terrific 
start. 

Owen, my husband, and I are looking forward to Pre-K with Rancho Heritage. 

You had mentioned that you could email me a copy of the Weekly Lesson Plan, or 
that my teacher could. I would love it if you could make that happen for me. 
One other thing, I went to the web page today, to get your email, and I 
noticed that Ms. Denise and Ms. Liz are not on it. Has it not been updated for 
sometime? 

Thank You, 

Paula Harmer - Owen's Mom 
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